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Completion of the merger with IPMG Group 
 

 
On 28 October 2016, PMP Limited (“PMP”) announced it had entered into an agreement to merge with the 
IPMG Group (“IPMG”), a print and digital services provider, privately owned by members of the Hannan 
family (“the Transaction”). 
  
PMP is pleased to advise that the Transaction was completed on 1 March 2017.  
 
Michael Hannan and Stephen Anstice have now been appointed as directors of PMP.  
 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
 
Managing Director 
Peter George 
Ph. (03) 9265 8358 

Investor Inquiries  
Michael Brown 
 Ph. 0400 248 080  
 

Media Inquiries  
Rodd Pahl  
Ph. 0411 607 520 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


